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DEAR EDITOR:

  

The Allen County Council on Aging, Inc., Senior Citizens Association of Bluffton, Inc., Senior
Citizens Services, Inc., and Delphos Senior Citizens, Inc. thank the voters of Allen County for
the passage of an elderly service replacement levy. The passage of this levy insures the above
four agencies can continue to provide vital services to all Allen County’s senior residents.

  

These agencies working together provide a multitude of services. As this segment of our
population grows, the demand for services to meet their needs increases.

  

On behalf of these agencies, boards, staffs and participants, we thank the Allen County
Commissioners and voters for their continuing support of services that benefit Allen County’s
elderly.

  

Sincerely,

  

Diane Bishop, Executive Director

  

Allen County Council on Aging

  

Betsy Winget, Executive Director

  

Senior Citizens Services, Inc.

  

Joyce Hale, Director
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Delphos Senior Citizens, Inc.

  

Tonya Meyer, Director

  

Senior Citizens Association, Inc., of Bluffton
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